
From:
Sent:

Redacted

1/31/2013 8:44:47 AM
'Dietrich, William' (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Mulligan, 
Jack M. (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: R. 12-03-014, Energy Div. data request to PG&E re: Request Window 

documents

Bill,

Attached are the documents you requested along with a response to each of your requests 
below in blue. Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you!

Kate

-----Original Message-----
From: Dietrich, William fmailto:william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 2:58 PM 
jQ. Redacted

Cc: Mulligan, Jack M.; Allen, Meredith
Subject: R.12-03-014, Energy Div. data request to PG&E re: Request Window documents

Hello Kate,

Thanks again for sending CPUC Staff certain Request Window documents back in October.

Here is a data request to PG&E:

1) Please provide a Microsoft Word document listing all the Request Window documents 
submitted by PG&E to CAISO during 2012 for the 2012-2013 Transmission Plan process. The 
name of the project and the date of submission to CAISO would be sufficient.

PG&E Response: Please see attached word document listing the Request Window Documents 
submitted by PG&E to CAISO during 2012 for the 2012-2013 transmission Planning Process

«...»

2) Please provide electronic copies of PG&E's Request Window documents submitted to 
CAISO for the 2012-2013 Transmission Plan process for the following projects: Midway­
Wheeler Ridge 230 kV Capacity Increase Midway-Mesa 230 kV Line
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PG&E Response: The request window documents for the Midway-Wheeler Ridge 230 kV
Capacity Increase and the Midway-Mesa 230 kV line are attached.

«...» «...»

3) If PG&E submitted a Request Window document for Dixon-Vaca 60 kV line #1, please 
provide a copy.

PG&E Response: PG&E did not submit a project for the Dixon-Vaca 60 kV line in the 2012' 
2013 Transmission Planning Process Request Window.

Please provide responses by e-mail (no hardcopy requested) by Thursday, January 31, 2013. 
(Please be aware of an approximate 10 MB limit on an individual email for the CPUC's 
network.)

If you have any questions, or if the deadline is a problem, please do not hesitate to call or 
write.

Sincerely,

Bill

William Dietrich

Senior Analyst

Generation and Transmission Planning Section Infrastructure Planning & Permitting Branch 
Energy Division California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave., Area 4-A

San Francisco, CA 94102-3214

e-mail: william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov

phone: (415)703-1146
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